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Greetings from Eowyn & Kim 

Hi everyone, 

 Welcome back to campus! We hope you all had an amazing    

summer, and are ready for another exciting semester here at UPS! In the 

first month of being back, everything can seem overwhelming, but don’t 

forget that our office is always here as a resource for you. Also, get    

excited to welcome our new international students/TCKs/I-Connect    

partners! WOOHOO :) 

 
On Thursday, August 31st from 5—7pm, the Office of International 

Programs will be holding a Welcome Back Picnic at Jefferson Park!  

We will be meeting in front of Howarth Hall (at the roundabout     

fountain area) at 5pm, then we will head over together to the park! 

This will be a great chance for both the returning students and the new 

international students/TCKs/I-Connect partners to meet one another, so 

mark your calendars everyone! 



 1. Handle any holds on your student account! 

2. Know your class syllabi! 

3. Get involved! Attend campus events, join 

clubs, look for jobs!  

4. Before buying the textbook at the 

bookstore, check if you can check it out for 

free at the library! 

5. Be mentally prepared for early sunset & 

rain!  

 Welcome Back Picnic 

—  Thursday, Aug 31, 5-7 pm 

 @ Howarth Hall —> Jefferson Park 

 

 LogJam 

—  Friday, Sept 1,  5pm  

 @ Todd Field  

 Labor Day (No Classes!) 

—  Monday,  Sept 4 

 Last Day to Add/Audit Class 

—  Tuesday,  Sept 5 


